
 

 

Mr Matthew Giles 
Local Plans Team 
Planning Inspectorate 
3J Hawk Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol BS1 6PN 
           26 April 2019 

Letter by post & email 

Dear Matthew  

Submission of St Albans City & District Council’s Local Plan (LP) 

Further to our letter dated 29th March 2019, St Albans Local Plan and accompanying statutory 

documents, please find with this letter a USB stick which contains the following non-statutory 

documents; 

- Self-Assessment of the Soundness and Legal Compliance. 

- Habitats Regulations Assessment (as previously submitted).  

- Equalities Impact Assessment. 

- Latest Local Development Scheme. 

- Latest Annual Monitoring Report (as previously submitted). 

- Duty to Co-operate Statement. 

I can confirm that, as set out in the letter of 29 March 2019, the Council wish that these additional 

non-statutory documents form part of the formal submission of the Local Plan. The index of the 

Document Library has been updated to reflect this. 

Please also find included a copy of the Infrastructure Delivery Plan.   We have become aware that 

some users have had issues with accessing some of the IDP documents online recently.  Therefore 

we enclose a complete version and have refreshed the IDP documents online.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Chris Briggs 
Spatial Planning Manager 
St Albans City and District Council 

  

Planning and Building Control 

  

Please ask for: Chris Briggs 

Telephone: 01727 814600 

E-mail: Chris.Briggs@stalbans.gov.uk 
  


